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25 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This message is to let you know about a forthcoming performance which you are invited 
to attend. 
 
Our combined choir will be performing on Wednesday, 9 November on the steps of the 
community centre at Avalon from 8.45 until 9.00am. 
 
Please note that the students will be rehearsing that morning before school as usual and 
will walk up together as a group on the bell. 
 
Please also note that there will be no rehearsal on Wednesday, 2 November as Ms 
Cincotta will be away on that date. 
 
This excursion does not require a permission note and you are warmly invited to enjoy 
the performance. Should the weather be adverse we will delay the concert to the 
following Wednesday and advise you of this by email. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Cincotta      Lisa Weber 
Music Teacher       Deputy Principal 
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